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Monthly Letter 
 
As a school, we would like to keep you informed of all developments within our school. That is why it is 
possible to download or print a bulletin on a regular basis via our website www.rendierhof.nl ! 
Website for the kids of JL-Rendierhof:  
https://oefensite.rendierhof .nl 
 

 
Important dates.  
 
19-04-2024 King's Games. Students free at 12:00 noon. 
22-04-2024 to 05-05-2024 May holidays. 
6 to 8 May This week's head lice check 
9 and 10 May Ascension Day holidays, pupils off 
May 14  Presentation groups 3 
14 and 15 May School Photographer 
May 20  2nd day of Pentecost, all pupils free 
May 30   Monthly letter May will be sent  

 

 
Holidays, days off and study days for school year 2024 / 2025 
 
Below you will find the holiday overview for the 2024-2025 school year. 
There are adjustments, these are marked in red, 
Vacations: 
Autumn holidays  19-10-2024 to 27-10-2024 
Christmas Holidays 21-12-2024 till 05-01-2025 
Carnival   01-03-2025 to 09-03-2025 
Easter Monday  21-04-2025 
May holidays  22-04-2025 to 05-05-2025 
Ascension  29-05-2025 to 30-05-2025 
Lesson-free week 02-06-2025 to 06-06-2025 
White Monday   09-06-2025              
Summer vacation 05-07-2025 to 17-08-2025 
 
Study days (Please note: these can still change if a provider of the study day is unable to attend that day!) 
Wed 4 September 2024 Thu 7 November 2024 
Fri 6 Dec 2-24  Tue 11 February 2025 
Mon 31 March 2025 Wed 28 May 2025 
 
 
Other special days: 

http://www.rendierhof.nl/
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On Thursday, December 19, 2024, there will be a Christmas celebration from 5:00-7:00 p.m. 
This is mandatory for all students! 
 
There will be a few more (mid) days, but they are not yet known. 
You will be kept informed of changes and/or additions via the monthly letter. 
 

 
   Mad Science is coming to our school    

 

Soon Mad Science will be coming to our school.  

Mad Science provides workshops and after-school programs at primary 
schools and out-of-school care centers for children about science and 

technology.  
On Wednesday 8 May, Mad Science will provide five spectacular science 

shows for all children at our school. After the shows, all children can enroll in 

an after-school program. Together with a Mad Science professor, the children 
discover all kinds of things about chemical reactions, the forces of air or mysterious color changes.  

 
The after-school program takes place on the following Mondays:  

- May 30 

- Jun 13 

- Jun 20 

- Jun 27 

 

During the after-school program, two groups are created: groups 1 to 4 and groups 5 to 8 so that 
each child receives an age-appropriate program. After the shows, all children will receive a flyer to 

take home with more information about this. The times on all Thursdays 
are from 14.20 – 15.20 for groups 1 to 3 and for groups 4 to 8 from 

14.30 – 15.30. The costs for this program are € 62.50 per child and pay 
the parents/guardians.  

 

The children can be registered for the after-school program via the 
following website: Registration | Mad Science Netherlands (mad-

science.nl).  

Be quick to register, because full = full      ! 

 

 
School fruit   
 
In the week of the Ascension Day holidays, there is no school fruit. (Tuesday and Wednesday 7 and 8 
May). 
Due to the 2nd day of Pentecost, there is fruit on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays in the week of 
21 to 24 May, not on Tuesdays (Because the supplier does not deliver on the 2nd day of Pentecost 
but only on Tuesday afternoon). 
This week is the last week of this school year that there is fruit for the children.  
From 27 May, you will have to bring your children back to school.  

 
 
Grocery Cupboard 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
For a while now, there has been a "food cupboard" at school. This cabinet is intended for parents of 
students with an income of up to 130% of the minimum income. 

https://inschrijven.mad-science.nl/
https://inschrijven.mad-science.nl/


Jan Ligthartschool Rendierhof, Prof. Verbernelaan 5, 5037 AD TILBURG.  Ph. 013-4670809 

 

However, this cabinet is not accessible during the summer holidays. 
That is why there is an alternative: I can make packages with non-perishable food for the summer 
holidays, which you can then pick up from me the last week before the holidays. 
But I have no idea who the parents are who use the closet and who would like such a package for the 
summer holidays. 
I would like to ask parents who are eligible and would like to take advantage of this offer, if they 
would like to contact me to report this. Then I can make sure that there are enough packages ready 
for you. 
You can register in person (I'm there Tuesday to Friday between 08:00 and 13:00) or by email 
(mirjam.dekort@bijkinderstad.nl) 
The information I need from you are: the names and group of the children. 
This information only reaches me (Mirjam de Kort) and no one else! Your data will be treated in the 
strictest confidence. You can register until 15 May at the latest.  
  
Because the Youth Education Fund (which organizes and pays for this) often has these kinds of 
actions, it would be very nice if I knew which parents are eligible for this. Then I can also contact you 
directly if there is another great promotion. 
I hope I have your confidence in you to the extent that you will report to me. Then I, in turn, can 
dedicate myself even more to you. 
  
With warm regards, 
Mirjam de Kort, 
Administration. 

  
 

 

 
 
 

A warm greeting  
on behalf of the entire team of Kindcentrum Rendierhof, 

Jean-Pierre van der Horst, 
director 

mailto:mirjam.dekort@bijkinderstad.nl

